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Easter Sunday lands on the 17th this year and we 

have the news you’ve been waiting for: 

The IRC will be putting on the Easter Egg 

Hunt for the kids at 11am that day!! 

If that’s not already a good enough reason to come 

out, there will also be burgers and hot dogs for 

everyone! (*veggie option available*)  

See you there! 

 

Earth day is on April 22nd.  

Did you know that there is a website 

completely dedicated to Earth Day with lots of 

helpful information on it? 

Check out earthday.org to learn more, as well 

as tune into the Earth Day Live that will be 

streaming on there on the 22nd. 

Candlelight Vigil in Support of Ukraine 

To be held at the plaque leading into Donselaar Memorial Park 

(the ball park) from 7p-8p on Wednesday April 6th. 

If there is a poem, prayer(s), anything you would like to prepare 

or to simply chime in, you are absolutely welcome to. 

Please bring your own candles. 

We will be remaining outdoors so dress appropriately for the weather 

and bring something to sit on if needed. We also recommend bringing 

an umbrella just in case. 

The story of the memorial plaque 

The plaque at the entrance to Donselaar Memorial Park is to 

commemorate the internment of Ukrainian Canadians during WWI.  

Edgewood was the site of one of the camps. This camp was located 

where the park is today. 

Find attached an article from November 4th, 2009’s issue of the Valley Voice, to 

learn about this less known piece of Canadian history and the unveiling of the 

plaque. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring has sprung and our hours at The Edge will be 

increasing for the warmer months ahead:

 

 

 
 

 

Want to help support Ukraine but not too sure where to start? 

Here are a few Canadian organizations you can donate to that are 

offering relief: 

The Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis Appeal, UNICEF, Save the Children 

Canada, UNHCR (the UN Refugee Agency), and The Canadian Red 

Cross are all great options to help. 

mailto:edge@edgeconnection.ca


 



 


